BID

A New Clyattville Community Center, Director of Engineering Services, Chad McLeod, presented
the item. Mr. McLeod stated a new Clyattville Community Center was approved on the SPLOST VIII
referendum. Mr. McLeod stated three bids were received with Kellerman Construction submitting the
low bid in the amount of $560,465.00 and 150 days. Vice Chairman Wisenbaker made a motion to
approve Kellerman Construction as the low bidder, in the amount of $560,465.00 and 150 days,
Commissioner Orenstein second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Motion carried.

REPORTS - County Manager

County Manager, Paige Dukes was not in attendance, due to attending the Air War College in
Alabama.

Citizens Wishing To Be Heard - There were no citizens wishing to be heard.

ADJOURNMENT
Vice Chairman Wisenbaker made a motion to adjourn the regular session meeting, Commissioner

Marshall second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at
5:45 p.m.



